Hello!

On November 29, 2025, Carrick High School’s Class of 1985 is holding
their 40" reunion at Salvatore’s in the South Hills.

We are reaching out to local businesses and individuals like you with
an advertising opportunity. Your sponsorship will help us create a
welcoming and enjoyable atmosphere and give you a great opportunity
to connect with our alumni network. We offer various ad space options
in the program and on our website, www.carrick85.com. We are also
accepting cash or physical donations.

We’re expecting a large turnout of alumni, and your sponsorship will be
a valuable contribution in making this event a memorable one.

We are selling ads in our program in two sizes: 'z page (4”x5”) for $25,
and full page (8”x5”) for $50. In addition, we will be hosting a raffle at
the event which we can accept donated gift certificates as well as
actual physical products. If you would like to place an ad or donate,
please send us your logo as camera-ready artwork to be promoted.

All sponsors will be promoted in our program as well as our website.
Payments can be made to Wendy (Wozniak) Burkhart via Venmo or
Zelle or arrange with Mary for other options.

Wendy Burkhart

@WendyBurkhart

eeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeee

B wr
e

&
venmo

Thank you for taking the time to consider our request. If you have any
questions or need further information, please feel free to contact Mary
(Milburn) Geyer at 412-667-9957 or by email at Mageyer@comcast.net.

Warmest regards,

Carrick High School Class of 1985 Reunion Committee



